
 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 

 

Wales Match 25th November  

 

This week marks an historic event with Wales in the World Cup.  They have already played a match 

and are playing again this Friday (25th November) at 10 am.  Most matches the pupils can watch will 

be after school but on this occasion it is during school time. 

 

Many pupils and staff have asked me for a special dispensation regarding this.  Therefore, on Friday 

there will be a small change to the school day to accommodate pupils being able to watch this event.  

School will start as normal – as will period 1.  This will finish around 9.55 allowing pupils to get to 

period 2 and watch the Wales match in class.   Break will move slightly and pupils will conclude 

watching during period 3.  Pupils are expected to be in school and to focus on normal school work 

before and after. 

 

Lunch and the remainder of the day will be as normal.  This is not something we normally do for 

sporting events but given the support for Wales and its unusual nature I hope you understand why 

we have done this. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

H.J.Powell 

Headteacher  


